
 

 

Maths 

EYFS will be learning: 

 3D shapes (and patterns) 

 To 20 and beyond 

 First, then, now 

KS1 will be learning 

 Multiply/ Divide 

 Time 

 Fractions 

 

English 

Class One have been learning through the 

theme of enchanted wood and ‘one upon 

a time’ stories. They will be looking at 

features of playscripts and how to write 

these (and act them out), features and 

different types of poems, writing letters 

and invitations and rewriting short stories. 

The children are looking at creative 

writing techniques and use of suffixes. 

 

Science 

The class will be continuing with 

observing changes to the changing 

seasons and looking at woodland trees, 

animals and plants. 

History 

This term we will be looking at the 

history of significant people, such as 

William Shakespeare. We will also be 

looking at how the teddy bear was 

created and how they have changed 

over time- recording this 

information on a timeline. 

  

RE & PSHE 

The children have been learning 

about Jesus and Christianity 

through their weekly RE lessons.  

Class one have been looking at 

being kind and friendships. 

Music 

This term the children 

have been learning about 

rhythm through classic 

short stories, such as the 

Three Little Pigs. They 

have been getting used to 

tapping out rhythm and 

then use this to perform 

with percussion 

instruments. 

Art/DT 

This term will involve learning about 

new artists, such as Kandinsky and 

the Pre-Raphaelites and using some 

of these techniques in our own 

artistic pursuits. We will also be 

cooking later in the term and when 

the weather improves the children 

will be looking at transient art/ 

outdoor art. 

Computing 

In computing this term we will be 

continuing to use the computers to 

assist with our research for our 

topics. We are also using purple 

mash, TT Rockstars, phonics play 

and topmarks. 

Phonics 

The children continue 

with their phonics phases 

and are using their 

phonic knowledge in 

their writing. KS1 are 

working on their cursive 

handwriting. 
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PE 

The children are 

continuing with weekly 

swimming and weekly 

sports lessons, led by 

specialists. 

Other points to note: 

The children have 

weekly forest school 

sessions. 

The children are 

learning weekly 

spellings, weekly 

reading and maths 

sheets for homework. 

 


